
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

TOWN OF MARBLETOWN 

 

A regular meeting of the Town Board of the Town of Marbletown was convened in a public 

session of the Town Hall, 1925 Lucas Ave Cottekill, New York on October 18, 2022, at 6:00 

o’clock P.M. local time.  The meeting was called to order by Supervisor Rich Parete, and, upon 

roll being called, the following were: 

 

PRESENT:  

 

ABSENT:   

 

The following Resolution was offered by _____________ and seconded by ______________: 
 

 

RESOLUTION#    2022 PROPOSAL FOR DUCTLESS SPLIT UNIT FOR THE 

ROSENDALE POLICE DEPARTMENT  

 

 

WHEREAS, the Police Department has the need for a ductless Split System for heat and air 

conditioning in their offices; and  

 

WHEREAS, the Building Manager received estimates from three companies which have been 

attached and made a part hereof: and 

 

WHEREAS, Lowe Plumbing, Heating & Air Conditioning, Inc has submitted a proposal in the 

amount of $24,350.00 which has been attached and made a part hereof; and  

 

WHEREAS, RMC Building Manager has recommended that said Proposal from Lowe Plumbing, 

Heating & Air Conditioning be accepted.  

 

NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED that the Town Board of the Town of Marbletown 

hereby authorizes the Supervisor to sign the Proposal with Lowe Plumbing, Heating & Air 

Conditioning, Inc. which has been attached and made a part hereof; and 

 

BE IT FURTHER RESOLVED, that this resolution shall become effective upon its passage by 

both the Town Board of Rosendale and the Town Board of Marbletown. 
 


